
Newtown Public Schools 
Re-Entry Facilities Subcommittee Meeting Minutes 

June 24, 2020 
2:00pm-3:05pm 

 
In attendance by video conference: Chris Geissler, Erin Ardino, Ron Bienkowski, Bob 
Gerbert, Tom Kuroski, Mark Pompano, Sharon Vetrano, Jack Vichiola 
 
Pillar definition reviewed 
Subcommittee informed that meetings will be recorded 
Emerging ideas discussed 
Focus areas discussed and associated updates were reported 
Timeline and subcommittee responsibilities were reviewed 
 
The following areas were discussed by the subcommittee: 
 
HVAC update and timeline for installation of filters 
Supplies for cleaning and PPEs 
Summer School facilities cleaning and safety 
School spacing options and potential equipment needs 
AFT National Report - facilities section  
Community Use of BOE Facilities & Indemnification Form 
 
Each topic was further defined with questions and/or items for further 
consideration.  Overlap areas (Wellness, School Operations)  will be discussed prior to 
our next meeting. The team agreed to cancel the July 1 meeting and only attend the 
full committee meeting on that day.  State safety protocols and updates may be issued 
this week.  
 
Roundtable was held and the meeting adjourned at approximately 3:05. 
 


